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Public Night Sells Out 

 

The Astronomical Society of Tasmania (AST) in cooperation with the University of Tasmania (UTAS) 
are thrilled to announce that our upcoming Public Open Night has officially sold out. 

We are delighted by the overwhelming response and growing public interest in astronomy and the 
wonders of the night sky. 

Scheduled for the 4th July, this special evening will offer attendees the opportunity to view the stars, 
nebulae and other celestial objects through a range of telescopes, guided by our experienced 
amateur astronomers. 

This event will also feature night sky tours, the chance to talk to researchers from UTAS, 
representatives from Dark Sky Tasmania and live demonstrations by the Radio and Electronics 
Association of Southern Tasmania (REAST). 

Given the overwhelming interest, media representatives are encouraged to reach out for potential 
coverage opportunities. Interviews with AST representatives and photo opportunities can be 
arranged upon request. 
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